NOTICE TO PUBLIC
A public hearing, with public comment heard, will be held by the Mayor and Council of the City of Union Point on issuing a conditional use permit for tax parcel number U07-0-00-019-0 located at 1104 Watson Avenue.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The hearing will be at the Four-Room School Building at 211 Veazey Street, Union Point, Georgia on Sept 10, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. and a decision will be made.
The conditional use permit application for this parcel is on file and available for review.  All interested parties are urged to attend.  Call 706-486-4102 for more details.
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